February 21, 2013

RE: Letter of recommendation — Acousti Engineering Company of Florida

Mr. Don Cornelius

I have had the pleasure of working with Acousti Engineering on many projects over the
last 15 years.

Acousti Engineering is one of the most competent subcontractors we work with in North
Florida and they always provide superior construction services. Their project
management and construction processes are the finest that we have encountered. We
are totally impressed with their project managers, superintendents and the quality of
their work.

We are always confident we will deliver a successful project when we have Acousti on
our team.

Sincerely,

Rusty White
VP Business Development
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